
 

 

 

 

Communication From Brevard Public Schools, 03-02-20 

 

Dear BPS Families, 

There are now presumptive cases of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) in Florida, and we want 
to assure our families that we will continue to be proactive in our planning.  We work 
in collaboration with the Center for Disease Control, the Department of Health, and the 
State Department of Education. We will keep our schools updated as information is 
shared with us by these entities. For the most up-to-date information on the 
Coronavirus, we encourage you to visit  

http://www.floridahealth.gov/diseases-and-conditions/COVID-19/ 

With it also being flu and cold season, Brevard schools were already instructing 
students and staff on best practices for preventing transmission of respiratory and other 
illness: 

1. Avoid close contact with others who are sick; 
2. Cover nose and mouth with a tissue when coughing or sneezing; 
3. Wash your hands often with soap and water.  If soap and water are not available, 

use hand sanitizer; 
4. Avoid touching eyes, nose, and mouth as germs are spread this way; 
5. Clean and disinfect surfaces and objects that may be contaminated with germs; and 
6. Avoid sharing food and drinks with others. 

Please remember, students/staff/teachers with a fever should stay home from school 
until they are fever-free without medication for 24 hours. 

As always, we look forward to serving the needs of our students and families and will 
keep you informed of any developments. 

Thank You 

 


